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1st July 2019/183 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
The children had a wonderful day at SHINE last Saturday. During the morning sessions the children were able to finish 
making the products they had designed. In the afternoon they enjoyed being stallholders and selling their wares at the 
first ever SHINE market. They also enjoyed treats as part of the end of year celebration. A big thank you to the parents 
who came along and bought products. 
 

  

      Some of the market stalls   
 
 
Shrek Adventure 
This Saturday 6th July, if you have signed the permission slip, please arrive no earlier than 9:30am. We will be leaving 
the school building at 9:45am sharp and returning at 2:15pm. Please ensure your child has a packed lunch.  
 
Last SHINE 
This Saturday is the last SHINE for this academic year. I would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents and carers 
who have consistently brought their children to SHINE every week and a huge thank you to the children for working so 
hard this year.  
 
We will miss you all, especially the year 6s who are leaving us. We wish you all the best. 
 
SHINE Returns on Saturday 28th September at 9:30am. 
Have a lovely Summer break.  
 
Kind Regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 

Well done to team 

MASCG Squad 

who made a 
whopping £10.01p 

Students made a 

massive £49.32p!!! 
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